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Project update

Walk or cycle through the new underpass at the community open day on 27 May 2018.

We're getting close! Connecting the new underpass to
Welcome Bay Road
From mid-April we will be connecting the Maungatapu underpass to Welcome Bay Road.

This will mean lane diversions, speed restrictions, unsealed surfaces, and off peak and
night works.

We will do as much work as we can during the schoal holidays and at night to minimise the
impact on traffic, however there will be some delays.

We know delays can be frustrating but we urge you to take care when travelling through
these areas.

This work is happening in the lead up to a community open planned for Sunday 27 May,
which will give you the opportunity to walk or cycle through the underpass before it opens
to traffic.

In the meantime, click here to read the latest on the project.

Kind regards,
Maungatapu underpass project team

More information

For more information on the SH29A Maungatapu underpass project, contact us at
hairinilink@nzta.govt.nz

Visit our website www.nzta.govt.nz/hairini-link
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